
 

 

 

 

 

A friendly 

reminder… 

Grades 3-5 will begin PSSA 

testing April 23rd! Make sure your 

child is rested and ready to rock! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Spotlight! 

Wonder is the story of a 10-year-

old boy facing challenges in 

school due to his appearance. 

This story encourages readers to 

embrace differences and 

discover the beauty of empathy. 

Recommended for our 4th-5th 

grade students. This book was 

also made into a movie, called 

Wonder! It can be rented on 

Prime Video. 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Reading Fun! 

• Find a hammock to read in! 
• Do you have a trampoline at home? 

Have your child grab some blankets and 
pillows and create a cozy reading time 
on the trampoline. 

• Read under the stars! Grab your 
flashlights and read together around a 
campfire or just on your front lawn 
under the stars. 

• Set up a small kiddie pool, fill it with 
blankets, place it in the shade and 
spend time reading outside! 

• Meet friends at the park for a reading 
time! Set up a blanket and some snacks 
and read together. 

Read p 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Read to Succeed! 
Monthly reading tips from your Title 1 team 

April 2024 SRU Elementary School 

Spring has finally sprung here in 
the Northeast! Kids want to be 
outside, and we want them out 
there too! At this point in the year, 
many students have taken off and 
their reading is improving 
drastically! Now more than ever, 
we want to encourage our 
students to KEEP READING! 
Below are some engaging and 
motivating ways to get your 
children reading OUTSIDE!  

Isaac Renninger and Paizley Thetga 
taking advantage of the warm weather 

and reading from their “book boxes” 
outside! 



SRU Happenings… 

Rider Porter and Mr. Incredible 
Jase Byrd, Nicholas Frisbe, Austin Cron, Kylee 

Riffenburg, Emma Leonard, Ryleigh Gatos, Genevieve 
Norton, Finn Chilson, Ezekiel Bailey, Oaklyn Barrett 

Read p 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Read to Succeed! 
Monthly reading tips from your Title 1 team 

April 2024 SRU Elementary School 

A big shout out to our RTII Superheroes! These students have 

made great gains in their reading, and we are so proud of them! 

Miss Chapman’s RTII students put on a 
wonderful reader’s theater play for all the 

first-grade students to enjoy! They have 
been working hard on reading fluency and 
reading with expression! They also created 

their own props for their performance. 
Grade job first grade! 

Great job 
superheroes! 

Keep 
reading! 




